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Date of meeting Item
Members wished to make the following 

comments and conclusions:
Response/Comments

That the Leader to write a letter to Welsh 

Government to lobby for funding for the 

delivery of IPA Service.

The Leader is currently in 

discussions with Jackie Davies on 

preparing his response

That a letter to be sent to Welsh Government 

from the Subject Overview and Scrutiny 

Committee to Lobby for funding also.

Please see attached letter

Further Information requested 

Members asked to be provided with some 

anonymised case studies from Mental Health 

Matters Wales (MHMW). Please see attached case studies
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